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From: Canadian Pensioners Concerned <canpension @gmail.com>

To: <nycc@toronto.ca>

CC: <carroll@toronto.ca>, <colle @toronto.ca>, <filion@toronto.ca>, <minnan-w...
Date: 10/9/2012 12:39 pm

Subject: Support letter due Oct. 10th

Attachments: e-mail Councillors North York oc.doc

Hello Francine,

Unfortunately the e-mail for Maria Augimeri was returned. In case some of
the others don't go through, could you make sure all the Councillors in the
North York Community Council receive the attached before tomorrow.

Many thanks,

Peggy
Canadian Pensioners Concerned
416 368 5222

(I go home at 2pm)



2

{\ ONTARIO DIVISION 6 Trinity Square, Toronto, ON MSG1B1
~ V;-—-?

canpension @gmail.com www.capension.ca

CANADIAN
PENSIONERS
CONCERNED, INC.

Phone 416-368-522 Toll-free-1-888-822-6750

Councillors
North York Community Council

October 9%, 2012

We are writing on behalf of the Metro Chapter of Canadian Pensioners Concerned, Inc., Ontario Division (CPC)
an organization that has been in existence for 40 years in the City of Toronto. Our concerns are not only for

seniors but for all generations. Quality of life for people of all ages is our overriding concern.

The Metro Chapter is aware of the Bedford Park United Church proposal to construct a 57 unit life lease

seniors’ residence designed to facilitate Aging in Place. The location, 100 Ranleigh Avenue, requires a zoning
by-law amendment.

CPC’s own research into housing for seniors has recognized a lack of sufficient housing designed to meet

seniors’ needs. We are aware that there are many seniors already living in North Toronto and who would wish
to stay within a familiar neighbourhood.

We urge you to support the re-zoning application for 100 Ranleigh Avenue to enable the construction of the
Bedford Park Seniors’ Residence.

Yours truly,

Sylvia Hall and Margaret Watson
Co-Chairs

Metro Chapter

Canadian Pensioners Concerned, Ont. Div.



